
The Corvallis FFA has 
new chapter officers!  

 On April 13th, a selection committee consisting of local 
community leaders, as well as present and past FFA advisors, 
selected the future leaders of the chapter. Interestingly, many 
have already been engaged in helping the Corvallis FFA succeed. 
Kaylie Wilson, the new chapter president, already served as 
treasurer during the 2016 school year. Allie Auch, the chapter’s 
1st vice president, served as co-secretary. Michael McKay served 
as reporter, and Matt Wolsky and Emily Seifert led committees 
throughout the year. 

April was also the month of the Montana Envirothon, an 
event held in Livingston, Montana as a cooperation between the 
FFA and the Montana DNRC. Designed to promote education 
on five different natural resource areas, the winners of the 
Envirothon competition advance to the national level in October. 

 April was a month of change for the Corvallis FFA, but 
optimism for the future of the chapter has never been higher.
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